Wastewater Treatment Project Status Update

As of today (April 23®) The Board is pleased to report that negotiations with the Town
of Culver are in the final stages.

Pursuant to the proposed agreement, The Town of Culver will provide wastewater
treatment for wastewater generated by the South-West Lake Maxinkuckee Conservancy
District. This will eliminate the need for the District to design, build and manage its own
treatment facilities.

As soon as the negotiations are finalized and an agreement executed, the Board will
release its engineer to design and prepare construction plans and specifications for the
District’s collection system. Once the plans are completed, the plans will be submitted
to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) which must review
and approve said plans.

Once the final construction drawings are completed, the District will be in a position to
provide estimates as to the cost of the project.

Based upon the information available to the Board, the Board believes a final
completion date in mid 2011 is reasonable.

As the project moves forward, the Board will update the project status.



